
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

April 2, 2025 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Bridgit Feeser 
Assistant Director of Consumer Protection 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: WAC 480-90-103 and WAC 480-100-103 
Bill Inserts with April 2025 Statements 

Dear Assistant Director Feeser: 
Section (8) of WAC 480-90-103 and WAC 480-100-103, Information to consumers, states the 
following: 

The utility must provide the commission with electronic or paper copies of all 
pamphlets, brochures, and bill inserts of regulated service information at the same 
time the utility delivers such material to its customers. 

This cover letter and attachment are being sent to you in compliance with the above WAC rules.  
There may be some pamphlets or bill inserts that do not provide “regulated service information” but 
should be of interest to you and your staff.  The monthly bill insert pdf can also be found at pse.com 
under the Account & Billing heading, select Bill inserts and promotions, and then download a single 
PDF containing all information. 

Please contact Bob Schnackel at (425) 456-2435 if you have any questions about this process or have 
suggestions.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 462-3946. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com
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